
 

 

 

 

  WSG REMINDERS:  WINTER 2024 
  JANUARY    FEBRUARY   MARCH 

The Weathersfield Board of Directors wish you a Happy and Healthy 2024! To start the new 

year, we will be beginning a Reserve Study to plan for the future, The results will be shared 

on our website.  Steve Krasnow, Board President 

Landscaping (All dates are weather dependent.): 

During regular maintenance on its 10-day Fall/Winter schedule, Ruppert will pick up 

Christmas trees on Wednesday, January 10, 2024. Please put your tree at the entrance of 

your Close or in the designated area in your Close where you regularly place your paper leaf 

bags and other yard debris. 

Continue to watch for “Maintenance” signs on Weathersfield and Swim and Croquet before 

putting out leaf bags and yard waste. 

Please continue to refrain from parking, either your car or your contractors’ cars, on the 

grassy verges along Weathersfield and Swim and Croquet. 

Roofing: 

Weather permitting, roofs will be blown in February. 

Community Safety: 

Please slow down and observe the 25-mph speed limit. Be especially careful on 

Weathersfield and in the “No Outlet” section near the Grove. There are no sidewalks on 

Weathersfield and we have a lot of walkers. 

Pets can be a problem for the community if you do not obey the rules. Keep your dogs on a 

leash and clean up after your pets. There are apparently some of our members who use the 

Grove as a doggie latrine.  

 

Beginning in January, WSG dues will increase to $375 per month.  

Daylight Savings Time begins Sunday, March 10. 

          

  For more detailed information, always visit our website: 

    weathersfieldsg.org 

http://weathersfieldsg.org/

